
Introductory statement of Gabriel
Bernardino at hearing of the ECON
Committee

Today Gabriel Bernardino, Chairman of the European Insurance and Occupational
Pensions Authority participated in a hearing of the Economic and Monetary
Affairs Committee of the European Parliament.

In his introductory statement, Mr Bernardino touched on the steps taken to
mitigate the impact of COVID-19, the broader implications for EIOPA’s
supervisory work and the role for insurance and pensions in the recovery.  

Read the statement
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